
Central Shenandoah Planning District Commission
112 MacTanly Place, Staunton, VA 24401

540-885-5174
Bus Phone Number 540-943-9302buzz

250 Connector

250 Connector - SAT

Waynesboro Circulator

Downtown Trolley

Saturday Night Trolley

North & West Loops

Paratransit 1

Paratransit 2

Stuarts Draft Link

BRCC North

BRCC South

TOTAL

Passenger & Service Hours Statistics
Total Passenger Trips

May 
2019

Apr 
2019

May 
2018

8,398 8,375 7,852

1,161 1,167 901
3,566 3,722 3,064

2,463 1,862 2,468
122 108 117

3,701 3,436 3,453
428 379 392

295 271 239

856 822 379
1,132 2,201 926
1,848 2,386 2,106

23,970 24,729 21,897

Spotlight Service Notes 

May 2019
Service Hours

May 
2019

Apr 
2019

May 
2018

616.0 616.0 616.0

88.0 88.0 88.0
264.0 264.0 264.0

276.0 208.0 257.0
12.0 12.0 16.0

286.0 286.0 286.0
152.0 176.0 176.0

114.0 132.0 132.0

220.0 220.0 176.0
328.8 333.8 333.8
310.5 315.5 315.5

2,667.3 2,651.3 2,660.3

Passengers Per Service Hour

May 
2019

Apr 
2019

May 
2018

13.6 13.6 12.7

13.2 13.3 10.2
13.5 14.1 11.6

8.9 9.0 9.6
10.2 9.0 7.3

12.9 12.0 12.1
2.8 2.2 2.2

2.6 2.1 1.8

3.9 3.7 2.2
3.4 6.6 2.8
6.0 7.6 6.7
9.0 9.3 8.2

→→ On May 3, due to the graduation ceremony on JMU campus, 
BRITE BRCC Shuttle North did not travel onto campus. 

→→ The Staunton Downtown Trolley summer hours went into effect 
beginning May 6. Hours are now extended until 9pm Monday 
through Friday. 

→→ The BRITE TAC held their regularly scheduled meeting on May 8. 
→→ CSPDC and VRT staff completed the monthly BRITE Transit Facility 

inspection on May 10. 
→→ On May 15 & 16, the 250 Connector (westbound) was unable 

to provide service to Valley View Senior Apartments and 
Manchester Townhomes due to road closures for paving along 
Frontier Drive. 

→→ BRITE celebrated Bike to Work Day on May 17 with free rides for 
those traveling with their bikes. 

→→ Due to a car show at the Staunton Mall on May 25, BRITE was 
unable to access the gazebo stop, but was able to serve the 
Staunton Mall stop. 

→→ On May 27, in observance of Memorial Day, only the Staunton 
Downtown Trolley operated. 

→→ Due to construction equipment, BRITE was unable to access the 
Staunton Visitors Center on May 29. 

→→ BRITE farecards continue to be popular with passengers. In May, 
124 25 cent farecards and 214 50 cent farecards were sold, and 
farecards were used for 2,961 trips. 

BTAC Welcomes New Member Paul Terry

The BRITE Transit Advisory Committee (BTAC) solicited 
expressions of interest for a committed and engaged rider 
representative earlier this year. At the December 2018 
meeting, CSPDC Commissioners approved amending the 
BTAC bylaws to remove the designation of the CATS Board 
member representation and add a second BRITE rider 
representative. 

The selection of the rider representative was considered 
by members of the BTAC. At the May 8 meeting, the BTAC 
welcomed new member, Paul Terry. Paul has been riding 
with BRITE for many years, and rides the Stuarts Draft Link 
for transportation to work. 


